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Friday 19th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Year 3 RE visit to St Nicholas Church, Tuesday 23rd January 2024 

As part of Year 3’s current RE unit on Christianity, Year 3 have the great opportunity to visit St Nicholas Church in 

Godstone to meet Reverend Peter O’Connell to discuss the Bible and the words we find inside it and the church. 

This visit will be extremely beneficial for the children in order to be able to discuss why particular words of the 

Bible are treasured by so many Christians around the world.  

Year 3 will be leaving school after morning registration at approximately 9:10am, where we will walk to the 

Church from school. The children will be spending around an hour at the Church with Rev. Peter before returning 

to the school for approximately 11:00am.  

Please ensure that all children come to school dressed with an appropriate coat and clothing for the weather 

conditions. If your child would like to bring in a pair of wellington boots/walking shoes to change into for the 

walk, they are very welcome to do so.  

If you are able to help with this visit then please indicate this in your child’s home link book.  

Should you have any further questions about this visit, please do not hesitate to email me at 

sarah.clay@godstone.surrey.sch.uk 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss S Clay 

Year 3 Class Teacher 
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